

Name: _____

Date: _____

1. Use the words below to fill in the blanks to complete the bible verse taken from **Ephesians 4:32 NLT**.

Christ

forgiving

God

kind

loving

you

Instead, be _____ to each other, tenderhearted, _____ one another, just as _____ through _____ has forgiven _____.

2. Read the following and answer the questions below:

Luke 10:29-37 ~ New Living Translation ~

²⁹ The man wanted to justify his actions, so he asked Jesus, "And who is my neighbor?"

Parable of the Good Samaritan

³⁰ Jesus replied with a story: "A Jewish man was traveling from Jerusalem down to Jericho, and he was attacked by bandits. They stripped him of his clothes, beat him up, and left him half dead beside the road.

³¹ "By chance a priest came along. But when he saw the man lying there, he crossed to the other side of the road and passed him by. ³² A Temple assistant walked over and looked at him lying there, but he also passed by on the other side.

³³ "Then a despised Samaritan came along, and when he saw the man, he felt compassion for him. ³⁴ Going over to him, the Samaritan soothed his wounds with olive oil and wine and bandaged them. Then he put the man on his own donkey and took him to an inn, where he took care of him. ³⁵ The next day he handed the innkeeper two silver coins, telling him, 'Take care of this man. If his bill runs higher than this, I'll pay you the next time I'm here.'

³⁶ "Now which of these three would you say was a neighbor to the man who was attacked by bandits?" Jesus asked.

³⁷ The man replied, "The one who showed him mercy."

Then Jesus said, "Yes, now go and do the same."

Questions:

- a. Where was the Jewish man traveling from?
 - i. Bethlehem
 - ii. Egypt
 - iii. Jerusalem
 - iv. Jericho
- b. Where was the Jewish man going?
 - i. Bethlehem
 - ii. Egypt
 - iii. Jerusalem
 - iv. Jericho
- c. What did the robbers do to him? (select all that apply)
 - i. They attacked and beat him up.
 - ii. They stripped him of his clothes.
 - iii. They stabbed him multiple times.
 - iv. They left him half dead beside the road.
- d. How many persons passed by and left him?
 - i. one
 - ii. two
 - iii. three
 - iv. zero
- e. Who helped the man that was attacked?
 - i. A Jewish man
 - ii. A Priest
 - iii. A Temple assistant
 - iv. A Samaritan
- f. Complete the following. The Jewish man was taken to...
 - i. a horse
 - ii. a hospital
 - iii. an inn
 - iv. a Samaritan
- g. How much did he pay for him to be taken care of?
 - i. Two gold coins
 - ii. Two talents
 - iii. Two dollars
 - iv. Two silver coins
- h. What does the story say about who is our neighbour?
 - i. The one who puts us on a donkey
 - ii. The one who gives us money
 - iii. The one who shows us mercy
 - iv. The one who pays our bills